
NSW Department of Education – School Infrastructure

schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au

Brooke Avenue Public School upgrade

Welcome to your new learning spaces

The Brooke Avenue Public School upgrade is now finished and ready for use, 
delivering:

Thank you for your patience during construction. We are delighted to deliver this project for 
the Brooke Avenue Public School community and hope you enjoy your new spaces.

Brooke Avenue Public School
Welcome pack   |   October 2021

2 withdrawal rooms4 flexible learning spaces

A practical activity area A new sports court

http://schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au


Message from your Principal

On behalf of the Brooke Avenue Public School Learning Community I welcome everyone to our exciting new 
school upgrade. The recent investment in the school has afforded our students and staff with modern and 
attractive facilities, and opportunities for flexible learning.

The design of the new building will allow teachers to co-teach and use engaging teaching practices, allowing 
for individualised learning and collaboration. The fully air-conditioned spaces also ensure students can learn in 
comfort all year round. The new outdoor area is an added bonus that completes the wonderful new facility for our 
school.

Brooke Avenue Public School is growing and it has been exciting to be involved in this building project. I would 
like to thank all of the people involved in realising our new facilities as we look forward to an exciting future.

Owen Dalkeith 
Principal

Flexible learning environments 

This exciting project has delivered new learning environments for the next generation of young minds. The new 
learning environments offer flexibility where teachers can provide more opportunities for student engagement. 

The learning spaces: 

	■ are adaptable to accommodate small or large groups

	■ provide accessibility to new technology in a variety of settings

	■ encourage a personalised learning experience so students learn at their own level and pace.
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Contact us

New flexible learning spaces 

For information about school activities and operations, 
contact the school directly:

Principal: Owen Dalkeith 

Website: brookeave-p.schools.nsw.gov.au

Email: brookeave-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Phone: 02 4333 1022

For more information about this project contact 
School Infrastructure NSW:

Website: schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au

Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au

Phone: 1300 482 651

New flexible learning spaces 
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